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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I support HB 2927 because I deeply feel that our elected leaders should represent the peoples' choice. 
We, the people, need to feel empowered by the voting process and that our vote counts. This bill is very 
important to me! Please make sure that it passes with amendment and is sent directly to the Senate for 
a vote! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Elena Villa 
14704 SE Oatfield Rd 
Milwaukie, OR 97267-2901 
(541) 359-7211 
 

 


